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The NYWEA Western Chapter 

Young Professionals Committee is proud to announce our Fall Technical event:

Parker-Fries sewer improvement project
Town of Tonawanda, NY

· Presentation of the overall project, equipment and techniques being used and safety review

· Site visit to see technology (large diameter pipe jacking) in action 

· Social gathering to follow

Wednesday, November 10, 2010 
2:00 PM 

Town of Tonawanda 
Water and Sewer Maintenance Division 
525 Belmont Avenue
Tonawanda, NY 14223
- FREE -

Hardhats and Safety Vests Are Required.  

(A limited supply of safety equipment will be available.)
The Young Professionals Committee extends the invitation to the 

NYWEA Western Chapter Board Members.  

We hope to see you there!
Please RSVP to Rosaleen Nogle (rosaleen.nogle@erie.gov) by noon on November 8th.

